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Club Gaeilge

28th August, 2024
Dear Parent/Guardian

Club Gaeilge will commence this term on Thursday, 12th of September, 2024 for boys in 2nd to
6th class and will cater for all abilities, aptitudes and educational needs. This club will run until
Thursday, 5th of December (12 weeks in total).

The club is designed to give students an opportunity to learn and improve their standard of
Gaeilge in a fun and interactive environment, where they are fully immersed in the language.
The sessions will also aim to encourage pupils to gain confidence and fluency in Gaeilge.

The sessions will include: Drama, PE, Music, Art and Games. They will be packed with energy,
and lots of different ways for the boys to use Gaeilge in a fun and exciting way.

● Cost: €85 (Cash/Cheque payable to Ms. Emma Molloy)
*Sibling discount: 1st child = €85, 2nd child & thereafter = €70.

● Where:Ms. Molloy’s classroom (Room 5)
● When: Thursday Afternoons 2:30-3:30 (Commencing 12th September, 2024 – 5th

December, 2024)
● Please return this completed form below with payment as soon as possible to ensure a

place.

Yours faithfully,

Emma Molloy
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

I wish for my son to attend the Club Gaeilge commencing on Thursday, 12th September, 2024

and ending on Thursday, 5th December, 2024 from 2:30-3:30pm. I enclose the fee of €85.

Child’s Name: _________________________________________ Date: ___________________________________

Parent/Guardian’s Name:_________________________ Contact Number: ____________________
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